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Abstract 

The big questions refer to questions asked at the beginning of a lesson. Students respond, 

and the lesson follows. It is an open approach. In the talk, the speaker will describe how 

lessons can be conducted using the idea of "big questions". In the process, the speaker will 

elaborate a possible framework for such an approach. 
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